
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Minutes of Public Meeting, March 21, 2011 

 

Attendees: Lincoln Geiger, Honey Hastings, Bruce Kantner, John Kieley Dave Repak 
                   Absent: Sean Radcliffe       
Opening at 6:03 pm  

Minutes of the February 14th meeting were approved. 
UNH books on food sufficiency and farm sustainability in New England: Members discussed 
a mailing from John Carroll, Professor of Environmental Conservation at UNH, about his three 
books on New England food, farm, and conservation issues. Bruce said he had talked with John 
about his books at a recent conference, and he recommended them to the TCC.  
John Kieley moved, and Lincoln Geiger seconded, that Bruce spend up to $70 of TCC funds for 
the purchase of John Carroll’s three books for the Temple Library. The vote was unanimous in 
favor. 
Consideration of John Kieley and Bruce Kantner for reappointment to the TCC for three-
year terms: Honey Hastings moved, and Lincoln Geiger seconded, that the TCC recommend to 
the Select Board the reappointment of John Kieley and Bruce Kantner for three-year terms on the 
Temple Conservation Commission. The vote was unanimous in favor.  
ConVal workday: Members agreed that there is too much snow on the ground to do the chain 
sawing preparation work for the scheduled ConVal Senior Class workday on April 2nd. Bruce 
will email Lizzie at ConValto cancel on 4/2  and ask if another date, one or two weeks later, 
would be possible.   
Quabbin to Cardigan request for projects: John found out that the funding possibilities only 
cover transaction costs for easements or land purchases. This would not be of much help at this 
time.    
Meeting ended at 6:27 pm. The next meeting will be on April 11th. 
Minutes submitted by Bruce Kantner  Italics above indicate tasks to be done or motions. 
 
 


